The Chippewa Cree Tribe of the Rocky Boy's Reservation

Phone: (406) 395-4478 or 4210 - Finance Office 96 Clinic Road
(406) 395-4282 or 4321 - Business Committee Box Elder, Montana 59521
June 3, 2021

Chief Lynn Malerba
TSGAC Chairwoman
C/0 SGCETC

314 W. 14" Place
Tulsa, OK 85014

Chairwoman Malerba,

On behalf of the Chippewa Cree Tribe, please accept this letter as our formal nomination of Mr. Rick
Morsette to serve an the TSGAC as our primary representative. Mr. Morsette is a former Tribal Business
Committee Chairman and will be a great addition to the committee.

Also, Mr. Joel Rosette, who is the Rocky Boy Health Center Chief Executive Officer will serve as proxy for
Mr. Morsette. Mr. Rosette will attend the meetings for the Chippewa Cree Tribe and report back
monthly to the Business Committee.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at the information listed
below.

Sincerely, ‘Z—

Chairman Harlan Baker
Chippewa Cree Tribe

96 0ld Clinic Road

Box Elder, MT 59521

(406) 395-5705
chairman@chippewa-cree.org




